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Getting to Good: Fundamentals in care

The department has moved to a new location in the Copthorne Building where they have one large storeroom and 
a further small storeroom.  The team has conducted an initial “Sort” and labelled items/areas to aid in easy 
identification of necessary items.  The operational capacity has increased and therefore, the team needs to adjust 
the par levels accordingly.  Currently, the team does not have a Housekeeper, but hoping to have one in place by 
May 2023.  Once in place, there is an opportunity to further rationalise the spaces to ensure they are being utilised 
to their optimum.

Plan 

Using the 5S principles to support the department to ensure the 
storeroom is safe, reducing the waste of time and motion for 
colleagues looking for stock. This 5S project also involves working 
along side stores to ensure appropriate stock levels and location. 

Rationalisation of Storeroom 2 in 
the Cataract Suite, RSH 

Do

The team communicated and gathered feedback from their colleagues 
regarding the 5S.  First, the team Sorted the necessary items from the 
unnecessary.  They organisation of the items was Simplified by grouping 
frequently used items together and producing a stock list to act as a 
visual.

Study

The team used the 5s achievement grid to measure the success of their 
improvement  which started at a Level 1 and after 5S and further changes 
made they reached a Level 3. A daily Sweep of the storeroom has been 
instigated to support sustainability.

Act
Further work will continue to maintain the standard set. A review of the standard work will be carried out 
by the Manager to ensure Sustainability.

Aim

To create a clutter free, safe & organised storeroom, which ensures the necessary 
equipment is stored in an appropriate place that makes it easily accessible for all 
colleagues, that meets the IPC standards as stated in the Trust policy by January 2023. 
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